
 

 

Request for Proposals 
General Legal Services 

 
 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of New Brunswick (NBHA) is seeking proposals from 
qualified law firms for general legal services related to all operations and programs of the 
Authority for a period of one year.  The proposal is being solicited through a fair and open 
process in accordance with the N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20, 4et seq. 
 
Copies of documents setting forth the scope of service, contract terms and conditions, bid 
submission requirements and criteria for evaluation of bids on the above cited professional 
services may be obtained from the Housing Authority of the City of New Brunswick by 
contacting the office of the NBHA HR Clerk by email at mmartinez@nbnjha.org with a 
subject in the email stating “Request For General Legal Services-RFP” or by visiting the 
said office at 7 Van Dyke Avenue, New Brunswick, NJ 08901 Monday thru Thursday 
between the hours of 8:00AM -5:00PM. 
 
Proposals will be accepted up to 4:00PM (prevailing time) on Tuesday, May 28, 2024. 
 
 
Dan Toto 
Executive Director 
 
 
Date advertised and posted: May 10, 2024, and May 12, 2024. 


